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Aiming High, Celebrating Success
NEW SCHOOL UNIFORM
Dear Parents,

The release date for the new Haddenham Junior School Uniform has arrived!  With effect from Monday 19th June you will be able to order the new style school uniform from one of 2 suppliers:

Marks & Spencer online: www.mandsyourschooluniform.com (the link is also available through our school website).

or
Bucks Schoolwear Plus Shop:  48 Kingsbury, Aylesbury HP20 2JE

Attached is a revised list of the school uniform required.

Please note that this new style uniform is compulsory for children in Year 3 from September 2017 and for the other year groups becomes compulsory from September 2018.
We are very excited about the new look uniform and can’t wait to see it come to life in September.

Your child will be bringing home a flyer from M&S giving further details of their service and please note that up until the 4th July they are offering 20% off on School Uniform items (terms and conditions apply).

Yours sincerely

Mr Leach

Headteacher

Woodways Haddenham Aylesbury


Bucks HP17 8DS


Tel: 01844 291829


Chairs of Governors: Mrs. J Atkin and Ms. J Clarke


Headteacher:  Mr A. Leach


E-mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@haddenhamjun.co" �office@haddenhamjun.co�.uk
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We provide a safe, stimulating and successful environment

 to enable all children to develop their full potential

 to prepare them for the next stage of their lives.

Registered Charity No. 1122813

